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THIS WEEK’S 
LEARNING NEWS

This week in Room 6 we have been:
● Designing and building Skeleton 

with boxes.
● Programming Micro Bits.
● Being safe around tools and 

communicating in a team.
● What ‘There’ is correct in a 

sentence.
● Typing our instructions on Google 

Classroom

Bankhead will SOAR!



ASK US ABOUT..
● How we made the skeletons
● how we hear
● How we programmed the Micro 

Bits

WHAT WAS CHALLENGING
● Cutting through the cardboard

SUCCESS - OPPORTUNITY - ACTIVE - 

RESPECT



NEXT STEPS/TARGETS
Continue to learn how to code the Micro Bits 
to perform different tasks. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION
Friday 24th and Monday 27th May are holidays. Enjoy 
the long weekend!
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